From: Sonja Zupanec

Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 9:11 AM
To: webposting
Subject: Fw: Short term rentals on Hornby Island

there will be a series of these emails that I'll forward this morning for posting to tthe Hornby
OCP/LUB project page under correspondence. thanks!!

From: Thomas Klinkhamels _

Sent: Sunday, April 20, 2025 3:39 AM
To: Alex Allen; Grant Scott; Sonja Zupanec; Timothy Peterson
Subject: Short term rentals on Hornby Island

Dear Members of Hornby Island Local Trust,

Short term vacation rentals allow many families as we are one of them to afford a house on Hornby
Island. Please leave the rental unit number as they are now,

Thank you very much for your great work in favor of all Hornby Island lovers.

yours truly
Thomas Klinkhamels

Fw: Short term rentals on Hornby Island



	From: Thomas Klinkhamels <T.Klinkhamels@gmx.de> Sent: Sunday, April 20, 2025 3:39 AM To: Alex Allen; Grant Scott; Sonja Zupanec; Timothy Peterson Subject: Short term rentals on Hornby Island 

